
Spruce Creek Watershed Improvement Project invites you to

Step Aboard the Gundalow

SATURDAY,  MAY 16th � 9:00 AM  to 12:00 PM

Kittery Point Town Pier
90 Pepperrell Rd (Route 103)
Kittery Point, Maine � Free Admission

For more information call 439-2492
or write to info@protectkitterywaters.org

Gundalow (middle boat) at Kittery Point ca. late 
1800s/early 1900s. Photo courtesy Frank Frisbee, Sr.

Presented by the

Spruce Creek Watershed Improvement Project
Town of Kittery, Maine
www.protectkitterywaters.org

The gundalow Captain Edward H. Adams will be open for tours.  Come learn some fascinating facts about 
the historic flat-bottomed cargo vessel, once common in the tidal rivers and bays of the Piscataqua region, 
and used by the Frisbee Store to deliver goods along Chauncey and Spruce Creek.  Visitors will also have a 
chance to learn about water quality issues facing Spruce Creek and the Piscataqua River estuary.  In this 
area where the gundalow once sailed, we all, knowingly and unknowingly, contribute pollutants to nearby 
bodies of water with our suburban and industrial lifestyle.
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